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February 3, 1954,

Gy
Hon, and Mrs, Stephen Priee, .
Newtown,
N rth Dakota.

Dear riends;

_ This will acknowledge and thank you
for your letter which has arrived.

With regard to the mineral rights on
the area flooded for Garrison Dam, there is a billbefore
the Public Works Committee for their consideration at the
present time, However, there is no way of knowing what
they will do in Committee,

Members of your Tribal Council visited
me several times while they were down here and Senator
Young and I did what we could to arrange hearings for them
before both the House and Senate Interior and Insular Affairs
Ccommittees,

Do not hesitate to write at any time when
matters come up which you think I ought to know about or
where I can be of assistance to you.

With kind regards and hoping you are
well, Tam

Sincerely,

WL asd.
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